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The meeting was called to order by Jim Trimbell, President, between 4 and 4:30 PM. 
 
A bunch of members and guests attended. 
 
Old business 
 
• Safety issues – Jim Trimbell told about an incident at FICO in which the LIPO flight battery in 

his plane failed.  Jim and witnesses heard a pop and saw smoke coming from the plane 
before it crashed.  Fortunately, there was no fire in the plane and the rest of the electronics 
were not damaged. 
 

• Membership report –.Members who renewed their annual memberships numbered 58 and 3 
new members joined the club for 2014.  Members were reminded of the upcoming due dates. 

 
• Nominating committee – Jerry Verity, speaking for the nominating committee, announced 

the slate of candidates for the January 2014 election of club officers.   
 
• Pot Luck Dinner – Jim Trimbell thanked Sandi and Gary Johnson, and David and Pita 

Risdon, for organizing and putting on the dinner.  David was also thanked for creating the 
slide show. 

 
Adjournment:  As soon as could be done so that everyone could enjoy the dinner. 
 


